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Hello again, Blue Bucks® savers!  Here we are in the middle of winter 
once again.  There’s been some fluffy white snow here and there this 
season, and I hope you’ve been lucky enough to get out and make a 
snowball or two.  

Even with the beautiful snow, not everyone loves the cold.  So in this 
issue of Blue Bucks Adventures, we’re looking forward to the holiday 
that warms the heart - Valentine’s Day!  Whether you exchange 
valentines with friends at school, or spend the day seeking out 
your favorite heart-shaped candies, there’s always fun to be had on 
Valentine’s Day.  We’ve even included a special Blue Bucks valentine 
in this issue.  Simply tear along the perforation and you’ve got a 
ready-made valentine for someone special!

Between fun in the snow and your Valentine’s excitement, don’t 
forget to keep saving a little each month in your Blue Bucks account.  
You’ll be surprised how much your account will grow over time.

See you around!
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WILL YOU BE MY

VALENTINE?


